More

Next Blog»

joannemonath@gmail.com Dashboard Sign Out



A blog for European Chiropractors' Union

Home

About the ECU

Sponsors

Q&A

SATURDAY, 20 JUNE 2015

ECU brings Chiropractic to Georgia



On June 19th 2015, the European Chiropractors' Union (ECU) signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with the Tbilisi State Medical University (TSMU) in Georgia. The MoU was signed by Rector of TSMU Professor Zurab Vadachkoria and the ECU President Øystein Ogre. The Master's degree programme in Chiropractic will be included in the Faculty of Physical Medicine and Rehabilitation. The

University has taken on the responsibility to promote the health benefits of chiropractic; high standards of education and excellence in conduct and practice. The plan is to enroll students December 2016 and start the first class on January 2017. During the ceremony at the university the ECU President made a presentation on chiropractic to the faculty. The address gained a lot of attention and nearly 60 faculty members were present. The faculty has made a unanimous decision in favor of starting up a chiropractic program, and the Memorandum of Understanding was adopted without any objections. - The ECU is immensely proud to play an important part of this adventure. Our goal is to help those Georgians who suffer from musculoskeletal pain to live a better and more active life. A special thanks to a graduate of the Tbilisi State Medical University Dr. George Gedevanishvili who initiated the whole process, said the ECU President Øystein Ogre in his closing remarks.

ABOUT ME

Øystein Ogre D.C. FEAC



Øystein Ogre was elected President of the ECU in London May 2010. This blog will update you about Chiropractic in Europe.

View my complete profile

SEARCH THIS BLOG

Search

FOLLOW ME

- Facebook
- Twitter

CHIROPRACTIC & MANUAL THERAPIES